
Dear all,  
Thank you to all the parents who attended 
this weeks PTA meeting. Preparations for 
our up and coming Christmas Fair are well 
under way.  The event is due to be held on 
Fri 7th Dec.   Anyone who can support the 
event, either by helping with the set up in 
the afternoon or by helping out on a stall 
from 3:30pm - 5:00pm, please email the 
school office directly. Following the half 
term break, a PTA newsletter will be sent 
home to update parents on fundraising 
projects and up and coming events. 
Today in school we held our termly Award 
and Celebration Day.  The children took part 
in a range of activities across the key stages 
including crafts, sports and games. The day 
provided a well deserved treat for the 
children in recognition of their hard work 
and fantastic behaviour throughout the 
term - good job everyone! 
Wishing you all a lovely half term break.   
Mrs. Karen Wild 

Friday 19th October 
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Dates for your Diary 

19th Oct Close for Half Term 

29th Oct School Re-opens 

29th  Oct - 9th Nov 
Curriculum Enhancement - ‘Broadoak’s 

Got Musical Talent’ 

30th Oct KS2 Halloween Disco (6pm -7pm) 

31st Oct EYFS/KS1 Magic Show 

5th Nov Fire Safety Talk - Y6 

6th Nov Road Safety Sessions - Y3 - Y6) 

7th Nov Early Years Open Day 

12th Nov Parents Evening (Rec - Y6) 

16th Nov 
Children in Need - PJ and Teddy Day - 

£1 charity donation 

20th Nov Crucial Crew Visit - Y6 

22nd/23rd  Nov Height & Weight Check - Y6 

23rd Nov Early Years Open Day 

29th Nov Pantomime (Nur - Y6) 

30th Nov Flu Vaccination (Rec - Y5) 

Parent Voice Group 

We will be holding a Parent Voice Group meeting at 9am 
on Fri 2nd Nov. I would like to invite the year group 
representatives to the meeting and would also ask any 
Nur parents who are interested in joining the group to 
email the school with their details.   

Easy Fundraising  
With only 9 weeks until Christmas, I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents of the benefits 
to school of registering for Easy Fundraising prior to completing your online Christmas shopping. The site 
works by donating approximately 5% of each purchase directly to the school PTA. Please register to 
support at: www.easyfundraising.org.uk/broadoakprimaryschoolpta  

Final reminder 
Secondary School Application Deadline 

Could I please remind parents the deadline for 
application for Secondary School places for Sept 2019 is 
fast approaching. The application deadline is 31st Oct 
2018. Applications can be made online at  
www.salford.gov.uk/school-admissions-online  

Special Congratulations 
I am delighted to share with you the exciting news that 
both Miss Whitney and Miss Marks are expecting babies 
I’m sure you will join with me in congratulating them 
both. In order to ensure the best provision for the 
children during their future maternity leave, we are 
currently considering options for cover. As soon as details 
have been finalised, I will share these with parents. I 
would also like to offer our congratulations to Mr. Harris 
who is also expecting a new arrival to the family during 
the spring term. 

Early Years Open Day 
We will be holding our annual Open Days on 7th & 23rd Nov 
for parents with children due to start Nur or Rec in Sept 19. 
Bookings can be made via the school office. Applications for 
these place need to be made by 15th January 2019 via the 

online system at www.salford.gov.uk/school-admissions-

Autumn Parents Evening 
On Mon 12th Nov we will be holding a Parents’ Evening for parents of children in Rec to Y6. Our online 
booking system for Parents’ Evening goes live on Tue 30th Oct from 6pm onwards and will close at 12 
noon on Fri 9th Nov. Login details will be the same as last term and can be accessed via the following link:  
https://broadoakprimaryschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk.  
A separate letter, with access guidance, will be sent out today.  Please have a go at logging on ahead of the 
launch date so that any problems can be addressed.  If you have any problems logging on, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office.  
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